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During the September 3, 2019 UCC meeting, Provost Stevens, Dr. Plemons, and Dr. Applin 

presented the WKU Undergraduate Curriculum Expedited Review Workflow Pilot Program. 

Following the presentation, the UCC Chair created an ad hoc subcommittee to begin the 

implementation of the pilot program.  
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